
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Written Testimony in SUPPORT of SB 57 

 

 

Chairman and members of the Education, Health, and Environmental Affairs Committee, I am 

here to introduce and voice my support for Senate Bill 57 – Anne Arundel County – Alcoholic 

Beverages – Petition of Support.   

 

Senate Bill 57 would repeal the petition of support requirement for alcoholic beverages license 

applications.  

 


